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Waiting in Suspense
The year 6s have been focusing on 
vocabulary and language use this 
week. They are creating suspense 
and tension in a retelling of the short 
film Alma. We have been really 
impressed with their planning and 
can't wait to read the final pieces 
next week! 

Dancing Y4s
The Y4 staff were so proud of how the Y4 
children worked together this morning to create 
'spy inspired' dance routines. They demonstrated 
our core values of determination and curiosity, 
were a respectful audience and gave each other 
excellent feedback. Well done Y4!

Amazing Writing!
Jackie has done a fabulous job 

of writing a setting 
description about a scene 
from the traditional story 

'Little Red Riding Hood'! She 
has included all our new 

learning of using expanded 
noun phrases and using 

joining words such as 'and' to 
join similar ideas together. 

Remembrance Day 
Art Club worked on 
their first group project 
to create a soldier made 
of poppies; the symbol 
of remembrance for 
those who fought in 
both World Wars.
Children have learned 
the importance of 
respectful 
remembrance during 
their ‘Talk Assemblies’ 
this week. 


